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We will be offering
a 5% discount on

ALL IN STOCK
purchases! 

This is a private sale, that 
ONLY newsletter subscribers 

will know about, so make 
sure you mention the sale 

when you purchase!

You can also use the 
discount code 

GOODBYE2021!
for 5% off all website

orders through 
shop.skylinefirearms.com!

Members get discounts on:

 
Membership Details Here:
http://skylinefirearms.com/membership/

Ammo (5%)

Accessories (10%)

NFA Items (5%)

Events

As always, I appreciate your 
patronage, and look forward to 
seeing you again!

Max Schlosser, Owner
“Everyone Deserves Protection”

Our ZIP-UP hoodies dropped! They are lightweight 
and cozy. Grab yours today!

Click here to shop!

BOTH Dustin Zvonek and Danielle Jurinsky won their 
respective seat for Aurora City Council! This is a huge 
win for gun rights in Aurora, and we trust that they will 
support your right to purchase and carry a firearm!

HOODIES 2.0! 
There will be NO NFA/Open Range Day at Empire Gun Club this 
month! I wish you all a very enjoyable holiday season, and Merry 
Christmas from the Skyline Firearms & Empire Gun Club Family!

NFA DAYS @ EMPIRE

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Thank you to everyone who 
donated to Guns For Everyone’s
Toy Drive this November!

UPDATE - AURORA CITY COUNCIL

YEAR END BLOWOUT! 

https://www.facebook.com/SkylineFirearmsDistribution
https://www.instagram.com/skylinefirearms/
http://skylinefirearms.com/membership/
http://skylinefirearms.com/
mailto:info.skylinefirearms@gmail.com
https://skylinefirearms.com/
www.skylinefirearms.com/swag-shop
https://shop.skylinefirearms.com/

